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This matter is being dealt wit.h by Charles Thuaire oi O2O 7974
5A67 .

Dear Sir/Madam,

Acknowledging Receipt of a Revised Application

We have received your revised application for lieted building/
conservatiofi area conaent. dated 23rd SepEeTnlcer 2002 for Ehe
property Iisted below.

Address: 16 NEW END SQIIARE LONDON NW3 1IIY

The Proposed Work:
ALtserations to roof in conjr:nction with erection of mansard
roof extension.
(Plans submitted) .

We checked and regj.eEered lhe application on 24/09/2002. The
application number is seE ouc ats Ehe top of this letter.

We make every effort to reach a decision aE soon as poesible and
have set. ourselves t,he target t,his year of deciding at least 55t
of all the applications we receive witshin 8 weeks. You should
therefore receive a decision on your application by 19th Noveriber
2002. However, we are lega11y required t,o conault on your
application, and we may also need Eo clarify or diecuss certain
aspect.s of it., or negotj-ate revisions with you before we are able
to make a recomnendati.on on your propoEal . Your applicaE.ion may
therefore take longer than tshe sEatuEory I week period Eo deal
wit,h.

If you wanu to check uhe progress of your application pleaee
contact the officer named above on Ehe telephone number given at
the lop of tshe let,ter. If the officer ie unavailable you should be
able to leave a meE E age on t.he Voicemail service or Eo speak Eo
anotsher officer witshin the tseam.
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MosE applications are decided by officers under powers delegaced
Eo them by tshe Council's Development Conlrol Sub CornmiEEee. Some
app1icaE.ionE,, such as major schemes being recommended for
approval , or applications which are of significant local inrerest,
will always be decided by EhaE, committ.ee.

We expecE that this application wil-I be decided by Che Development.
ConEro.I Sub-Cornmitstee

If you do noE receive a decision by Ehe above d.at.e, you have ,n"O
right. of appeal to the Plarrning Inspectorat.e afEer Ehat date.
Appeal forms are only available from the Planning fnspect.orate ats
Tollgate House. Houlton SEreet, BrisE.ol BS2 9D,J. Their t.elephone
number is 0Ll-7 987 8000.

If you need advice on wheather tso appeal , the Planning
Inspectorate produce a leaflet "A Guide t.o Planning Appeals"
awailable from their office. Alternatively, t.he leaflet produced
by the Royal Town Planning InstiEuE.e "Should I Appeal,' is
available from Ehe One Stop Receptsion at the Town Ha1l, or you can
seek independenE advice from Planning Aid for London which is a
chariEable body etaffed by volunEeers. Their telephone number is
0207 673 4435.

Director of Environment Department
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